

# summer 2011



# ALUMNI NEWS & UPDATES

## UNIVERSITY OF DENVER STURM COLLEGE OF LAW

Home

Messages From Dean Katz

<u>Strategic</u> <u>Plan</u> 2010 - 2015

Flagship Programs

Newsfeed

**Events** 

<u>Newsletter</u> Archive

The Denver Lawgosphere



## Congratulations 2011 Denver Law Graduates!

Denver Law's Spring Commencement ceremony was held Saturday, May 21, 2011. Photos of the event are available to view <u>online</u>. This year's graduation speaker was U.S. Representative Diana DeGette (D-CO). Her speech is available <u>online</u>.

### **Annual Fund Matching Program**

The Sturm College of Law Development Office is thrilled to announce the launch of the Denver Law Annual Fund Matching Program! In an effort to encourage alumni to give consistently to the College of Law, Dean Katz will match five year pledges from our donors. Pledges of \$5,000 (\$1,000 per year) will be matched one for one resulting in \$10,000 being directed to the law school. Young alumni pledges of \$1,000 (\$200 per year) will be matched one for one, resulting in \$2,000. For more information about this opportunity, please contact Lindsey Bieging at 303-871-6117 or giving@law.du.edu.

## Reunion Weekend for Hispanic DU Law Alumni

Friday & Saturday, August 19 & 20, 2011

Friday: Cocktail Reception

Saturday: CLE Programs, Reception & Dinner

This August, Hispanic DU Law alumni, including former MALSA and LLSA members and friends, will gather at the University of Denver to reminisce and rekindle old relationships over cocktails and dinner. The weekend will also include affordable CLE programs. Proceeds will benefit the Yegge Hispanic Scholarship. We hope you will join us! For questions, please contact Alfredo Peña, at 303-333-9800, ext. 138 or

<u>AEPena@lawpena.com</u> or Laura Dean, director of alumni relations, at 303-871-6122 or Idean@law.du.edu.

#### 2011 DU Law Stars

Wednesday, September 21, 2011 Hyatt Regency Denver The 2011 <u>DU Law Stars dinner</u> will be held Wednesday, September 21, 2011 at <u>Hyatt Regency Denver</u> at Colorado Convention Center. The following individuals will be honored for their extraordinary contributions to the legal profession and their ongoing dedication to Denver Law: Howard Kenison, JD'72, Outstanding Alumni Award; Chuck Goldberg, JD'64, Alumni Professionalism Award; Associate Dean for Faculty Scholarship & Professor Alan Chen, Robert B. Yegge Excellence in Teaching Award; and Terrance Carroll, JD'05, Bruce B. Johnson Outstanding Young Alumni Award. To register or to become a Law Stars sponsor or for other information, please contact Laura Dean at 303-871-6122 or <u>Idean@law.du.edu</u>.

#### Class of 1971 Reunion - Save the Date!

Friday-Sunday, October 21-23, 2011

Join fellow DU Law alumni from the class of 1971 for your 40 Year Reunion! Visit the University of Denver Sturm College of Law the weekend of October 21–23 for engaging reunion events including faculty presentations, a tour of our 'green' law building led by Prof. Rock Pring, an alumni dinner, hockey game, golf outing, and brunch at Yegge Peak with Denver Law faculty members who taught in 1971. Please contact Laura Dean at (303) 871-6122 or <a href="mailto:ldean@law.du.edu">ldean@law.du.edu</a> with questions or to help rally your fellow classmates! Visit us online for more information at <a href="mailto:www.law.du.edu/alumni">www.law.du.edu/alumni</a>.

University of Denver Sturm College of Law Office of Alumni Relations 2255 E. Evans Ave., Suite 315 Denver, CO 80208-0600 alumni@law.du.edu

University of Denver
2199 S. University Blvd.
Denver, CO 80208
To manage your email preferences, click here